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     NOTICE  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of 

the Public Building Commission of Chicago will be a remote meeting with limited 

in-person participation on December 13, 2022 at 2:30 p.m. 

 

In order to continue to practice indoor social distancing protocols, the meeting shall be 

conducted by videoconference on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 2:30 p.m. and shall 

provide for limited in-person participation.  

Public participation will be held virtually for members of the public. Instructions regarding 

remote participation (public comment) and viewing will be provided on the PBC’S website 

at www.pbcchicago.com. 

Any additional notices, agendas, updates and/or changes will be posted on the PBC’s 

website. 

  

      _____________________________ 

      Carina E. Sánchez 
Executive Director, 
Public Building Commission  
of Chicago   

 

 
 
November 21, 2022 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Section 2.06(g) of the Open Meetings Act, effective January 1, 2011, a public comment period will be held during the meeting. 
 
To provide public comment, you must register online at least two hours prior to the start of the meeting. 

http://www.pbcchicago.com/
PB16630
Carina


